4t March, 2023.
Dear Members,

Update on Redevelopment.

This is an update to our members on latest developments on redevelopment
front in the month of February.

1. Draft Tender Document has been updated after discussions with Lawyers,
PMC team and Society

2. We are distributing the updated tender document to all members through
WhatsApp, Email and shall be uploaded on our Society website —
www.yojanachsl.in

3. The General Amenities portion of the Draft Tender Document was
distributed to all members. After discussions this also has been put in the
draft tender document.

4. Area calculations has been finalized. The same has been added to the
draft tender document.

5. Each flat owner shall be sent a statement of his flat area along with the
plan for their approval. This shall be done after our next SGM.

6. Suggestions from a few members to the extent possible have been
incorporated. All member suggestions shall be discussed in the next SGM.

7. Our next SGM has been fixed for Sunday, 19" March, 2023. A detailed
notice shall be sent next week.

8. Members are requested to read the updated tender document and any
suggestions may be given latest by 11" March, 2023.




